

NOTICE AND CALL OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE EDEN CITY COUNCIL

Council Chambers 308 E. Stadium Drive Tuesday, December 2, 2014 5:30 p.m.

- 1. Meeting called to order by: Wayne Tuggle, Sr., Mayor
- 2. Public Hearing: Consideration of approval and adoption of an ordinance establishing a 60 day moratorium on developmental approvals for sanitary landfills; solid waste disposal facilities; the use of coal ash for structural fill as a beneficial use when the disposal of coal ash is the primary purpose of the fill and the beneficial use is ancillary or accessory or incidental; asphalt production; scrap metal storage and recycling; mining and rock quarries; chemical manufacturing; chip mills; rendering plants; concrete plants; and fracking in the City of Eden and its extraterritorial jurisdiction. The City of Eden has no zoning ordinance of general application governing the location and use of the aforementioned land uses. The City intends to act expeditiously to adopt zoning regulations of general application so that no efforts to develop any of the above listed uses is unreasonably interfered with.

Kelly Stultz, Director of Planning & Inspections

- 3. Presentation of proposed recreation complex at Freedom Park. Johnny Farmer, Director of Parks & Recreation
- 4. Adjournment

This the 25th day of November, 2014 10:45 a.m.

Wayne Tuggle, Sr., Mayor
Deanna F. Hunt, Deputy City Clerk